Denver Chapter OF the American
Recorder Society

October 20, 2024 MEETING

Mountain View Friends Meeting
2280 S. Columbine Street , Denver, CO 80210

1:00 - 1:30 Bill Urban’s Newbies (on Zoom)
1:00-1:40 Sharon’s Skills Class Live & Zoom
1:45 - 2:00 - Chat/welcome time
2:00 - 4:30 Jennifer Carpenter, with break at 3:15

Parking Please Bring
There is plenty of street e Instruments
parking. There is also one e Instrument stand
handicapped parking spot in e Music stand
the back next to the ramp. e Stand light




Meeting Mugic

The Brade Bunch: The late-renaissance/early baroque composer William
Brade composed a number of fabulous dances and was the first Englishman
(turned German) to compose a canzona, a form already very popular in Italy.

We'll play a bunch of his dances and canzonas!

Recorder player and music historian Jennifer
Carpenter performs regularly with Parish
House Baroque and Byrd on a Wire. She
enjoys teaching as much as performing. In
addition to teaching private lessons, Jennifer
has been on the faculty of a number of early
music workshops throughout the United
States. Her enthusiasm for working with
amateur recorder players led her to serve on
the Board of Directors of the American
Recorder Society and she is currently serving

as the music director for the Denver Recorder

Society. A resident of Colorado Springs,
Jennifer enjoys spending time outdoors with

her husband, son, and corgis.




Skille Class

The Skills Class is a benefit for Denver RS members and guests. This is free of charge, both
in-person and online. This class is for players who are looking for help in continuing to progress in
learning new as well as improving existing recorder skills.

| would like to focus on articulation basics as well as cover some of the music Jennifer is presenting.
If you have found sections you would like to cover, we can do that as well, given enough time.

Now that | have a “lay of the land”, passwords etc. under control, | fully expect the online side of this
session to be fully accessible. Again, | apologize for not being able to connect for the September
meeting.

| believe our start time could remain a bit delayed while we get set up. We enter the building at 1:00,
so our setup time needs to be minimized as much as we can. For online participants, please check
Woody’s meeting announcement message for the Zoom link. We will start as close as possible to
1:00 Mountain Time.

| want to set up a mailing list specific to our group, without taking up any of our meeting time. If you
could send your name and email to me at my personal email below, | will set up a list. Then when
there are any changes or any requests it will be easy to communicate back and forth.

Thanks for a great first meeting start!

Sharon Bolles
sbollesmusic@gmail.com

Newbies
Hello Friends

For the next several meetings we will continue playing well ( and not so well ) known "Children" and
"Campfire" songs.

The collection is named "Sample Collection(V2.2)". Itis 17 pages long and has 118 songs (|
think).

We will start at the October session and play for 30 minutes and continue in November. In
December | will have Holiday Music, then continue in January with the Sample Collection until
finished (or there is a mutiny in the ranks)

I'm looking forward to sharing the music with you and hope to see all of you for all the sessions.
Bring a friend, it's free and only virtual.

bill urban
bill_denver@hotmail.com




/Memberchz;b Information

Please support the Denver Recorder Society and the American Recorder Society.

Your support enables professional leaders and performers to provide us with their

uniquely selected music and programs, and helps us grow as recorder players and
musicians.

Denver Chapter annual dues are $45. Additional donations are welcomed and are tax
deductible. We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Go to denverrecordersociety.org for a
link to our membership registration form. If your membership is a renewal and none of your
contact information has changed, you do not need to fill out another membership form.

$45 full season Membership fee.
$10 single session Guest fee without a season membership.
Guest registration form: forms.gle/RVWpGku6rZmPCT2JA

PayPal link for full Membership or Guest single session: DRS PayPal or by mailing a check
payable to"Denver Chapter ARS" to this address:

Elaine Granata
2071 Grape Street
Denver, CO 80207

For the American Recorder Society, which supports individual members and its chapters,
americanrecorder.org. You will find a lot of information there about scholarships, free online
classes, all the benefits of joining, and more!

Please help us keep recorder playing alive!

Space reserved for any for sale recorder items!

Your current board is as follows: Co-Presidents RoseMary Glista and Jennifer Myers, Vice President of
Finance, Elaine Granata, Program Director, Woody Colahan, and Member at Large, Sharon Bolles.

We look forward to serving the Denver Chapter during the 2024 - 2025 Season. If you have any questions,
concerns or input for any of us, please let us know. You can approach any of us at the meetings or email us
at denvcorder@gmail.com.



http://denverrecordersociety.org
https://forms.gle/RVWpGku6rZmPCT2JA
https://paypal.me/DenRecSoc
http://americanrecorder.org
mailto:denverrecorder@gmail.com

